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October 12, 2018 

 

THE PUBLIC IS INVITED TO REVIEW SUBGRANT APPLICATIONS FOR ROUND #2 

FY2018 NEVADA HISTORIC PRESERVATION FUND (HPF) 

on  

OCTOBER 15, 2018 AT 2:00PM 

 

A limited amount of grant funds will be available through the second round of the annual Historic 

Preservation Fund award from the National Park Service.  The public is invited to review grant 

applications that were submitted to the State Historic Preservation Office by September 21, 2018 and 

the staff review documents for those applications.  Grants can support public education, surveys, 

planning, archaeological investigations, and building rehabilitation. 

 

When:   Monday,  October 15, 2018  2 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

Where:  Jeffery Conference Room 

  901 S. Stewart Street, 5th Floor 

  Carson City, NV  89701 

 

Contact: Rebecca Lynn Palmer, 775-684-3443 

  

 

# Applicant 

Organization 

Project Description Proposed HPF 

Round #2 FY2018 

Award 

1 Storey County St. Mary's Center Rehabilitation Project Phase II- 

Third Floor Balcony Repair 

 $       46,800.00 

2 City of Reno Update Reno Municipal Code Related to Historic 

Resources 

$       10,841.00 

6 Nevada State Museum 

(NSM) 

Support of Nevada's Board of Museums & History 

to assist the National Register Process 

 $         5,000.00  

 

TOTAL 2018 ROUND #2 

HPF PROPOSED 

AWARDS 

  $         62,641.00 


